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STATE OF VERMONT 

General Assembly 

Commission on Act 250:  

the Next 50 Years 

 

MINUTES – APRIL 19, 2018 

Pursuant to 2017 Acts and Resolves No. 47 (Act 47), the Commission on Act 250: the 

Next 50 Years (Commission) convened on Thursday, April 19, 2018, at noon in Room 8 at the 

State House in Montpelier. 

 

 Commission members present 

 

Rep. Amy Sheldon, Chair Sen. Christopher A. Pearson, Vice 

Chair  

Sen. Brian Campion  Rep. David Deen 

Rep. Paul Lefebvre Sen. Richard McCormack 

  

 Advisors to the Commission or designees of advisors present 

 

Dale Azaria, ACCD   

Diane Snelling, Chair, NRB  

  

Billy Coster, ANR  

 

 

Staff present 

 

Aaron Adler Legislative Counsel 

Faith Brown Committee Assistant 

 

Others present 

 

Paul Dickin, Cope and Associates 

 

The Commission met with Mr. Dickin of Cope and Associates, which has been retained 

pursuant to Act 47 to assist the Commission with its public engagement process.  Development 

of outreach plan was discussed. 

 

Rep. Sheldon noted that reports from the subcommittees are due by April 30, 2018. 

 

The Commission adjourned at approximately 1:00 p.m. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Aaron Adler 

Legislative Counsel 


